
 

Dear Church Family and Friends – 
 

 We have started our weekly Lenten Worship!  Rev. Rene Martin will be 
leading us in worship – except for Palm Sunday when we will have Rev. 
Dr. Linda Barkman. 
 

 Maundy Thursday will be our traditional Soup Supper and Service.  We’ll 
start at 6pm in the narthex with soup, bread and beverage.  Then we’ll 
move into the Sanctuary around 7pm for a brief service. 

 

 This should be the new link for “live streaming” for every one of our 
services on Sunday mornings at 10:30am.  We hope you will be able to 
join us!  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84640008685?pwd=eGxYWHZoZIBNWDBUV
GszVDV1Z1hBUT09  
 

 ONE GREAT HOUR OF SHARING, one of our UCC “5 for 5” offerings will 
be collected at services on Sunday, March 26. OGHS is a special mission 
offering of the United Church of Christ involves you in disaster, 
refugee/immigration, and development ministries throughout the world. 
When a disaster strikes or people are displaced or made refugees by 
violence or extreme poverty, you are part of the immediate response 
and of the long-term recovery. This offering is coming to FCC on March 
19th. 
 

 Word just in that our Annual UCC-SCNC Conference will be IN PERSON 
this year June 9th-June10th.  It will once again take place at Chapman 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84640008685?pwd=eGxYWHZoZIBNWDBUVGszVDV1Z1hBUT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84640008685?pwd=eGxYWHZoZIBNWDBUVGszVDV1Z1hBUT09


University.  You may also join via Zoom. Special guests include Rev. 
Rebecca Anderson and Rev. Julian DeShazier "JKwest". We invite all to 
join us as we create time to share stories of resilience and hope. Please 
watch for more details. 

 

  Some of our “sharing partners” have provided information to add to our 
sign.  We hope more will be coming.  As evidenced by Rene’s 
announcement about being available for ashes and/or blessings on Ash 
Wednesday, 10 folks dropped by! Our sign is being read. 

 

 Easter Lilies will be available for Easter Sunday!  If you would like to 
“sponsor” a lily, please make a $10.00 donation for each one.  Please 
include your dedication as well.  You can request a lily at Church, or 
through the Church Office. 

 

 March Birthdays: Marianne Stewart-March 1st 
       Collin Stewart-March 3rd 
        Kay Housley-March 21st 
        Susan Semotan-March 21st 
        Chloe Chavez- March 23rd 
        Sue Stewart-March 24th  

 

 
Blessings! 
 
Sue Stewart, Moderator 
Lori Sanchez, Office Administrator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


